
 
 
 
 

Monday Message	
November 14, 2016 

 
We Create Change 
Westview’s We Club is having its first fundraiser called “We Create 
Change.”  They will be collecting loose change to donate to provide water to 
countries that do not have access to fresh water.  (Of course you are welcome to 
put dollar bills into the jars as well!) 
Please check your pockets, purses & under couch cushions for loose change 
that you might be able to donate to this cause.  We Club members will be 
collecting coins in the front hall next week (November 21st -25th) before & after 
school. 
 
School Tours 
Elementary Schools in the North Vancouver School District have scheduled 
school tours. Westview is hosting its tour for parents unfamiliar with the school on 
Thursday, November 17th at 1:30 p.m.  Please RSVP to the school if you wish to 
attend. 
https://www.sd44.ca/Pages/newsitem.aspx?ItemID=237&ListID=d00680b1-9ba1-
4668-9328-d82dd27dacd4&TemplateID=Announcement_Item 
 
Parent workshop  
Please see attached flyer for information regarding an upcoming parent 
workshop offered through North Shore Neighbourhood House.  
 
Important dates: 

- November 15th, 17th, 21st and 23rd – Three- way conferences; students 
dismissed at 2 p.m. 

- Thursday, November 17th – Westview School Tour at 1:30 p.m. 
- Friday, November 25th – PAC lunch 
- Tuesday, November 29th – PAC meeting at 7:30 p.m. in the library 
- Wednesday, November 30th - Collaboration time for staff; students 

dismissed at 2p.m  
 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Kate Lechleiter 
Principal  Vice Principal 


